
 
Hello! 
I'm unable to attend the hearing but wanted to briefly weigh in. 
 
As a resident just a road over on Bunker Hill, I think the notion of adding a commercial building to an 
area where we've already got a traffic light could be a wonderful thing.  
 
Our community sleuths have already done some online digging and surmised that what they are 
applying for is most likely a Dollar General.  
 
Our quaint town is largely a pass through for many, and what folks pass through are some lovely 
independent businesses and a beautiful, ever growing monument to our soldiers. Having a Dollar 
General doesn't add value or beauty to the aesthetic others have worked so hard to cultivate. We are 
small, but I think our absence of big box stores and our proximity to surrounding towns that have them 
adds to our charm and overall value. I think it's a key reason that people want to live in and be a part of 
our wonderful community. 
 
I would be in favor of something like a restaurant or brewery that encourages gathering, but I am 
adamantly opposed to a Dollar General.  
 
Thank you for taking my email, good luck at the meeting.  
-Sue Feinberg 
 


